
 
 
 
July 2023 
 
Dear Upper Elementary Parents,  
 
We have been busy planning for the fall and look forward to seeing you at the Meet and 
Greet on Thursday, August 31.  
 
Regarding essential Upper Elementary supplies, please see the posted Supply List for 
information regarding what purchases you may need to make or what you have from 
previous years in our program. 
 
As a reminder, all children should arrive by 8:15 a.m. daily with a hearty lunch and at least 
one snack. Please pack an extra snack if your child stays for aftercare.  
 
Students in the 4th grade, you will have an orientation on Tuesday, September 5 from 8:15 – 
11:50 a.m. You will start your first full day of school on Thursday, September 7. 
 
For all 5th and 6th grade students, you will have a half-day of school on Wednesday, 
September 6 from 8:15- 11:50 am.  You will start your first full day of school on Thursday, 
September 7. 
 
Enjoy the last few weeks of summer! We look forward to hearing about your adventures 
when we’re all together.  
        
Sincerely, 
The Upper Elementary Faculty 
 
Melinda, Jess, J.T., Michele, Kim, Vinita, and Julio 


